

27 April 2015

Mr Derek Whitehead Chair edu.au Domain Administration Committee (eDAC)

## Dear Derek

Thank you for forwarding eDAC's final report on its review of governance arrangements and eligibility and allocation policies for the edu.au domain.

The report was considered by the auDA Board at its meeting on 20 April 2015, and I am pleased to advise that all the recommendations were accepted in full. The Board understands that eDAC will now proceed to implement the recommendations, in accordance with the proposed approach outlined in Attachment A to the report.

On behalf of the auDA Board, I would like to commend eDAC on conducting a comprehensive and robust review process, and for producing a clear and straightforward final report.

Yours sincerely

Tony Staley

Chair, auDA Board